
27 December 2021

NOTICE OF THE POSTPONEMENT OF THE  OPENING OF BID

Supply, Delivery, Installation and Commissioning of Floor Mounted Air
Conditioning  Units for the Procurement Service -Department of Budget

and Management (PS-DBM)

PB No. 008-2021

This notice is hereby issued to inform all bidders of the postponement of the
following activity for the above stated project, due to inability to establish the
required quorum.

Activity Date and Time

OPENING OF BID Immediately after the deadline of
submission of bids

Relevantly, under Section 29. Bid Opening of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules
of R.A. 9184, “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable
reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the
opening of bids on the next working day or the soonest possible time through the
issuance of Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the
website of the procuring entity concerned.”

The deadline for the submission of Proposal was retained on the same schedule of
27 December 2021; 10:00 AM, but the Opening of Bid will be rescheduled to 05
January 2022; 10:00 AM.

For clarifications and other inquiries, you may call Ms. Princess Sabio at 8-640-6900
or email at internal-bacsec@ps-philgeps.gov.ph

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you

For the Internal Bids and Awards Committee  1,

FERDINAND Q. SAN JOSE
Vice Chairperson
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